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Hello, 

I have several family members who have life threatening allergies. 

All forms of publicly accessed transportation need to be required to make accommodation for 

any passengers with allergies.  They should be able to eat meals and travel safely, just like 

everyone else.  Non adult passengers should be safe to travel with or without their parents, and 

the travel environment should be safe for them. 

Thank you. 

Joan Hill 

 


